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REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO 

ELECTORAL AREA PLANNING COMMITTEE 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 9, 2007 

ADDENDUM 

DELEGATIONS (Requires motion) 

2 

	

Allen and Boone Blanke, re Development Permit Application No. 6©660 - 
Homes by Kimberly/Blanke - La Selva Place - Area E. 

3 

	

Will Burrows, re Budget Steel - 2073 Main Road - Area A. 



Burgoyne, Linda 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: irnage001 .png ; header.htm 

Ms. Linda Burgoyne 
Regional District of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanairno, BC, V9T 6N2 

Dear Ms. Burgoyne 

Yours sincerely 

Will Burrows 
Manager 

2079 Main Road, Nanaimo, B.C . V9X 1T6 

Will Burrows 

Tuesday, January 09, 2007 10:21 AM 

Burgoyne, Linda 

Eric Erikson; Barry Waters 

EAP 9-1-07 request to appear 

Mr. Will Burrows, or other designated representative of Budget Steel, wish to make a presentation before the 
REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO ELECTORAL AREA PLANNING COMMITTEE meeting on 
January 9, 2007 regarding the operation on Main Road, Nanaimo . I respectfully request that Budget Steel be 
provided with an opportunity to appear . I would appreciate you providing a copy of this letter to the board 
members. 

Tel. (250) 716 0047 Fax. (250) 716 0048 

!get SU 
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January 9, 2007 



LeRoy, Karen 

	

A"llen_~f' Bann e_ _ la t 

	

. 

From: 

	

Temp - Planning Dept 

Sent: 

	

Monday, January 08, 2007 8:29 AM 

To; 

	

LeRoy, Karen 

Subject : FW: EAPC Letter re : DP60660 

DP 60660 would like to say a few words at the EAPC 

Nic 

From : homes by kimberly [maiIto:hbyk@a shaw.ca] 
Sent: Saturday, January 06, 2007 3 :11 PM 
To: Temp - Planning Dept 
Subject: RE: EAPC Letter re : DP60660 

Hi Greg : 

Yes, I will be there, as well as my clients . They may wish to say a few words . 

Laurel 

From : Temp - Planning Dept [mailto:plantempc@rdn .bc.ca] 
Sent, Friday, January 05, 2007 3:d4 PM 
To: hbyk@shaw.ca 
Subject: EAPC Letter re : DP60660 

Please find attached the information regarding the above noted Development Permit application. 

Thank you, 

Greg Keller 
Planner 

1/8/2007 


